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FRN:  0005-0491-92 
 
May 30, 2003 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary  
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
RE: 2003 Price Cap Revisions Errata Filing 
 
On May 1, 2003, Ameritech Operating Companies (Ameritech) submitted a letter filing to provide revised Price 
Cap Indices (PCIs) for each basket of services in preparation for the 2003 Annual Tariff Filing to be submitted 
June 16, 2003.  This errata letter filing includes the following modifications: 
 

•  A revised Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) exogenous amount to reflect the recently proposed 
TRS factor, 

•  Revised TRS and Regulatory Fee obligations to ensure the Interstate End User Revenue base used to 
develop the obligation includes revenue collected for Universal Service Fund (USF) surcharges consistent 
with the FCC’s Form 159, 

•  Revised exogenous amounts and revenue levels to reflect pricing flexibility petition approval received 
May 15, 2003. 

  
This letter is filed in compliance with Order DA 03-1175, In the Matter of July 1, 2003 Annual Access Charge 
Tariff Filings, released April 18, 2003 and Order DA 03-1176, In the Matter of Material to be Filed in Support of 
2003 Annual Access Tariff Filings, released April 18, 2003. 
  
In accordance with Section 61.14(a), this letter filing and associated attachments are being filed electronically today 
via the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS) in compliance with the 
electronic filing procedures. 
 
Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Letter, as required under Section 1.773(a)(4) of the Commission’s 
Rules, should be sent to Alex Vega, Area Manager-F.C.C. Administration, Four Bell Plaza, Room 1970.04, Dallas, TX 
75202, facsimile number (214) 858-0639. All other correspondence and inquiries concerning this Letter should be 
addressed to Debra L. Clemens, Associate Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 326-8882, 1401 I Street, N.W., Suite 
1100, Washington, D.C. 20005. 
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Sincerely, 

 
Attachments: 
 Duplicate Letter 
 Description and Justification  
  Tariff Review Plan  
  


